COPY.

Secretary
Floph's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
1l4th August, 1924.

Dear 8irs,

- 8.8."SAINT ROMINIQUE".

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 12th instant,
regarding the date of build of this vessel.

In reply, 1 am directed to point out that the vessel was
1aunched on the 25th February, 1921, and has been officially
registered at the Custom House with that year ass the date of
build. In July, 1922, when the first entry report was deglt
with by the Committee, they agreed in the special circumstances
to give the vessel a later date than she was entitled to b& the
Society's Rules, and instead of inserting August, 1921, as the
date of build they extended the date until January, 1922, and
it is regretted that it is not possible to further extend this
dats.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.
Wlessrs. Livingstons & Cooper, LEgd..,
HESSLE,

Hull.




